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March 26, 2009

The Honorable Curtis Johnson
Tennessee State Representative
212 War Memorial Building
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Dear Representative Johnson:

Thank you for your letter regarding the petition for a rate increase by Tennessee Wastewater
Systems. The petition is pending in docket number 08-00202. We will be glad to keep you
apprised of the Authority’s final decision in this docket.

No public hearing date has been set on the petition pending conclusion of pre-hearing matters,
including discovery. In the meantime, you and your constituents can check the status of this
docket anytime by logging on to the Tennessee Regulatory Authority’s website at
www.state.tn.us/tra and clicking on “Dockets Index” at the bottom of the page. Interested
consumers can also file written comments regarding the petition by addressing such to me with
reference to Docket 08-00202, as well as attend the public hearing if they so desire.

Please let me know anytime the TRA may be of service.
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Eddie Roberson
Chairman

Sincerely,

c: Docket # 08-00202

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toli-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-5015
www state.tn.us/tra
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March 9, 2009

The Honorable Eddie Roberson

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway

Nashville, TN 37243

Dear Director Roberson:

I have had several calls and many e-mails opposing the petition for a rate
increase by the Tennessee Wastewater Systems. This especially affects
the South Ridge Subdivision in Montgomery County, Tennessee.

In these very hard economic times, a large increase in water rates would
be very difficult for the residents in this area. I would appreciate being
kept apprised of the decisions by the Tennessee Regulatory Authority
concerning this petition.

My,legislative office is 212 War Memorial Building, Nashville, TN 37243.

Curtis Joknson
State Representative
District 68



